
 

 

Excellence in Education Under the Gospel  

 

Good afternoon! 
 
Just a quick note to remind everyone that school speed zone is back into effect.  The 
speed LIMIT is 30 km/hour. 
 
Please also be mindful to keep the crosswalks clear of cars with a good view and park 
on the street only on the side opposite to the school. 
 
Children can be dropped off in the loop but please do not park or exit vehicle to allow 
traffic flow to move. 
 
We want all of our children to be safe.  Patrols will be started again soon to help 
students at crosswalk and front driveway. 
 
Stay Safe! 
 
Mrs. McCrea  

 

 

https://bsls.us9.list-manage.com/track/click?u=425d9558416800a33a8e6b312&id=efc05617ec&e=0233fae3e8

